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To Whom It May Concern,

As a resident along the Sonoma Coast whose house water comes from the
Gualala River, | urge you to reconsider the blanket one-size-fits-all

policy intended to enhance instream flows in the north coast region.

| also urge you to extend the comment period on this policy.

| believe that the proposed policy should be revised to require that the
economic and other impacts to current water users be taken into
account. The policy should be evaiuated by including burden as weli as
benefit. Further, the policy should employ science that addresses
conditions like those found on the South Fork Gualala River.

with kind regards,

Jane Schuler-Repp
The Sea Ranch, California

Telephone: 707-785-1071
Emait: jane@factor-4.com




